SILK GYMNASTICS

Summer newsletter

Keep up to date

Please make sure you have enrolled for next term (September-Dec) as last year we were on waiting lists for most the year.

Please make sure all gymnasts are BG members on the BG website- it's really easy.

What's New

Next term we will be introducing brand new Silk Sparkle awards. We are very excited to deliver this to the recreational side of the club.

There will be certificates, badges and medals as they achieve each stage of the awards .

Applying for funding and sponsorship

We have been none for profit for a year now. We are applying to become a CASC and receive funding, we are looking for support and sponsorship please get in touch if you can help.

Events

We have our annual Spooky Spectacular competition on October 21st-22nd. Letters will be handed out if you'd like to be involved.